
City of Pflugerville

Minutes - Final

City Council

6:00 PM 100 East Main Street, Suite 500Tuesday, June 22, 2021

Worksession

Public comment will be allowed in person at the Regular Meeting scheduled to begin 

at 7:00 p.m. Written comments may also be submitted 2 hours in advance of the Regular 

Meeting. To submit written comments, please email citysecretary@pflugervilletx.gov at 

least 2 hours in advance of the Regular Meeting. Name and address must be included. 

Written comments are limited to 250 words.

Call to order1.

Mayor Gonzales called the worksession to order at 6:02pm. Councilmembers 

Doug Weiss, Mike Heath, and David Rogers were in attendance. 

Councilmembers Ceasar Ruiz and Rudy Metayer joined at 6:06pm. Mayor Pro 

Tem Peña joined at 6:18pm. 

City employees attending: Sereniah Breland, City Manager; Trey Fletcher, 

Deputy City Manager: James Hartshorn, Assistant City Manager; Amy Giannini, 

Assistant City Manager; Brandon Pritchett, Public Utility Director; Patricia 

Davis, City Engineer; Jason Smith, Acting Police Chief; Karen Thompson, City 

Secretary; Charles Zech, City Attorney; Trista Evans, Deputy City Secretary; 

Maggie Holman, Public Information Officer; Melissa Moore, Finance Director; 

Wade Maness, Videography and Multimedia Specialist

Discuss only2.

2A. 2021-0584 Discussion and update regarding the Wilbarger Creek Regional 

Wastewater Treatment Facility Project. 

Ms. Davis provided an introduction and background to the Wilbarger Creek 

Regional Wastewater Treatment Facility Project. Greg Swoboda with Garver 

gave a presentation and provided information about the Central Wastewater 

Treatment Facility, projections, and possible alternatives. Discussion followed 

and Ms. Davis and Mr. Swoboda answered questions from the council. Mr. 

Swoboda provided information on site layout and next steps.

2B. 2021-0583 Discussion and update regarding the City of Pflugerville's future water 

supply options. 

Mr Pritchett provided an introduction to Ian Toohey from Garver. Mr. Toohey 

gave a presentation about the water supply analysis stating that current water 

supplies will be inadequate to meet long term demands. Mr. Toohey answered 

questions from the council. Mr. Toohey discussed water supply alternatives and 

diversifying the water portfolio to serve the city for the long term as well as the 
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current undertakings to address supply concern. Discussion followed and Mr. 

Toohey answered questions from the council.

Adjourn3.

Mayor Gonzales adjourned the worksession at 6:51pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Trista Evans, Deputy City Secretary

Approved as _____________ on July 13, 2021
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